
From: Deal, Jeffrey
Sent: 1/31/2013 4:08:42 PM
To: raffy.stepanian@cpuc.ca.gov (raffy.stepanian@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Martinez, P.J. (ET) (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PJMZ);

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); |Redac 
Redacted •
raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted

Bee:
Subject: PG&E 2012 Electric Distribution Patrol and Inspection Scheduling Initiative Update

Dear Mr. Stepanian,

Attached to this e-mail is an update to the meeting we had on November 27, 2012 regarding 
PG&E’s 2012 Electric Distribution Patrol and Inspection Scheduling Initiative. Please let me 
know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jeff Deal, P.E.

Director

EO Compliance and Risk Management

SB GT&S 0667391
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